
Caitlin Brady 
Chicago, IL 
 
Hello, 
 
I would like to go on record in support of HB5574, The Emergency Renters and Homeowners 
Protection Act. I have been organizing the Mutual Aid Network in our neighborhood and I can 
tell you that the needs are far out weighing the resources we have to offer. 
 
Working people of Illinois need help, they cannot pay their rent and my neighbors are choosing 
between eating and filling their prescriptions. Enough is enough. Stop catering to the interests of 
the real estate lobby and start fighting for the working people of this state.  


